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Parliament of Australia

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations,

Small Business and Education Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT   2600

Facsimile No:
(02) 6277 5706

E-Mail Address:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Sir,

Re:
Submission to the Senate Inquiry into the 


Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000

_____________________________________________________________

We refer to the above mentioned inquiry.  We object to the time constraints placed upon interested parties to provide submissions with the requirement for submissions to be provided by close of business this day.  We are extremely concerned at the limitations imposed on the Committee to receive, hear and consider all relevant submissions.

In these circumstances, we advise that our submission is, due to these circumstances, less than comprehensive.  In these circumstances we request that we be provided an opportunity to submit a supplementary submission within a reasonable period, or alternatively, that we be provided an opportunity to provide oral submissions.

We attach herewith our Submission for the consideration of the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

William Giddins

National Industrial Officer

(Encl.)

Level 2, 365 - 375 Sussex Street,Sydney,  NSW, Australia 2000
Telephone: (02) 9267 9134  (  Facsimile : (02) 9261 3481
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